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● The JROTC, under the guidance of Col. Luckritz and SMSgt Janas,
recently participated in a Cadet Leadership Course with five other area
schools. This three-day course was a resounding success, providing
our local Air Force JROTC Cadets with valuable leadership and
communication skills and the opportunity to collaborate with cadet
leaders from other programs. We are proud of their achievements and
the positive representation they brought to our school district.

● Bluffview and Dupo Jr./Sr. High are taking a proactive approach to
academic excellence. They will be implementing a new ELA curriculum
during the 2024-2025 school year and a new Math Curriculum in the
high school. This summer, professional development will be offered to
our teachers to ensure they are well-prepared for the new curriculum,
demonstrating our commitment to providing the best education for our
students.

● After a year of preparations and valuable staff and parental input,
Bluffview is ready to implement new arrival and dismissal procedures
at the start of the upcoming school year. These changes are designed
to streamline the process and enhance student safety. They have been
communicated to the school community well in advance and will be
reiterated at Open House to ensure a smooth transition.

● Our ESSER funding plans are posted on the district website. The
majority use of these funds are for support of additional instruction
due to learning loss during the pandemic, including after-school
tutoring, summer school, and new certified instructional positions that
were added to support small group instruction and delivery of
interventions. Additional expenses are technology, air quality, and
security.


